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The Teachers’ Scoop
The Yancey/ Noble crew is getting in 

the routine of school and we couldn’t be 
more proud!

Thank you for checking your child’s 
planner every day and keeping up with 
their learning here at school! 

Coming up soon will be information 
sent home about a special day - BUBBLE 
DAY! In order for this day to be a success, 
we need some help from our wonderful 
families. If you think about it while 
shopping, pick up a bottle of dawn soap or 
glycerin and send it in with your child. 
Your donations will be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you to all of the families who 
donated classroom supplies from our 
wishlists! We are so lucky for all the 
support!

Remember, no school Monday! Ask 
your child about Labor Day and why we 
celebrate it! Enjoy the three day weekend! 

Mrs. Noble and Mrs. Yancey

Spotlight on 
Scottie Learning

Reading
We will continue adding our thoughts about our 
book to our Readers Notebook.. Your child will also be 
meeting with me in small groups - ask them to 
retell their Mrs. Yancey book!

Writing
We will continue to draft stories about ourselves. 
We want to build our story like a mountain with the 
exciting part in the middle. In grammar we will talk 
about complete sentences - subject and predicate. 
(EX: Lucy goes to the store. S: Lucy P: goes to the 
store)

Math
 We are continuing our study of the number system 
and place value.  Look for an email for examples of 
the 4 ways we can write numbers.  Students will 
begin differentiating between odd and even 
numbers.

Science
This week we will be talking more about matter.  
We will work to cause physical changes through 
energy.  Try melting or freezing this week at home! 

Social Studies
We will continue to talk about being a good citizen!

Week of September 6
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